
	  

CITY OF GARY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2024 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

The City of Gary’s Community Development Department has scheduled a Public 
Hearing to solicit public input and or comments for the development of the 
proposed 2024 Annual Action Plan. The proposed Plan will include the use of 
federal grant dollars from the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), 
Emergency Solutions Grants Program (ESG), and HOME Investment Partnerships 
Program (HOME) that affect our community.  The public hearing is open to the 
general public and all citizens are invited to attend and provide comments and/or 
suggestions.  The meeting will start promptly at 4:00 P.M. on the date and at the 
location listed below: 

Friday, July 12, 2024 
Cleo Wesson Council Lounge 

City Hall  
401 Broadway, 2nd Floor, Room 206 

Gary, IN  46402 

Public input and/or comments received will be incorporated into the 2024 Annual 
Action Plan.  Please contact Ms. Kimberley McClam for any other additional 
information.  In this public hearing, the City will also distribute a Community 
Neighborhood Survey. Residents are encouraged to complete this survey. Special 
Accommodations:  Pursuant to our fair housing and civil rights requirements and 
procedures for effective communication, accessibility and reasonable 
accommodation, persons with disabilities or limited English proficient (LEP) 
residents who wish to participate in the hearing may make requests for 
accommodation such as a language interpreter, alternately formatted materials, 
auxiliary aids, sign language, or other by contacting Ms. McClam at (219) 
881-5075 or kmcclam@gary.gov at least five (5) days prior to the meeting. 
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